
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

Alphagen NZ Limited  

Ārepa brand The Brain Drink for Performance (300ml) 

Batch: 28629, 28630 

Best Before: 22 Jan 2026 

 

 

 

           Attention customers 

 

Alphagen NZ Limited is recalling the above product as it may cause injury due to 
a packaging fault (chipped top of glass bottle). 

 

If you have purchased this products, do not consume. If you have consumed this 
product and have any concerns about your health, seek medical advice. 

 

Please return the products to this store for a full refund. 

 

Alphagen NZ Limited Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Alphagen NZ Limited 
help@drinkarepa.com 
021 056 0408 
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